Lynn McMillin, President Heather Lang, Vice President Gina Pasquarella, Vice President Vicki Algieri, Treasurer Christina Klinger, Recording Secretary

newlanememorialpta@gmail.com

Dear New Lane Families,

First, we would like to thank all of you for your help and support. Making the school year as great as possible for our children requires everyone's contributions of time, fundraising and help. We understand that everyone has different preferences on how they would like to contribute so we are offering multiple options for fundraising. Along with our typical brochure fundraiser we going to run a **DIRECT DONATION CAMPAIGN**.

Our regular activities like dances, holiday boutique, book fair, school pictures etc. will continue. However, in order to fill in the expenses for activities like our welcome back picnic, Arts in Ed, PARP activities and more, we need to raise money. Often times the amount charged at these events just covers the cost of running that event.

We are asking each family interested to consider donating around \$25.00 or more. Of course, any amount less or more is greatly appreciated. The best part of this fundraiser is the proceeds go 100% to OUR CHILDREN with minimal time and effort involved.

Please feel free to contribute in any and all ways that best suit your family. Below is the Direct Donation form. Please return it with your donation as soon as possible. If you have any questions please contact the email address above. Thank you for your support of our children's school community.

Sincerely,

The New Lane PTA Executive Board

	DIRECT DONATION
Name:	Students Name:
Teacher:	Phone:
Email:	Donation Amount:

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!